Luc & Paula Hemeryck
Address Line 1

Address Line 2
Address Line 3
Address Line 4
4" June 2024

Planning Department

Meath County Council

Buvinda House

Dublin Road

Navan

Co. Meath

C15Y291

To whom it may concern,

Re: Consent to Include Lands in Ratoath in a

Planning Application

This letter is to confirm that we, Luc and Paula Hemeryck,
consent to Marshall Yards Development Company Limited
applying for Planning Permission for development affecting
lands in our ownership in Ratoath, Co. Meath.

The relevant lands are located at the existing roundabout
junction with The Avenue and the R125, as identified by
Folios MH4960 and MH39631F outlined on the attached JFA
Drawing NO. RAT-XX-XX-PL-JFA-AR-P0206 01.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind y€gards,

Luc Hemeryck
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Paula Hemeryck
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